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Please return to school office by Friday 16th November 2018 

Key Stage 2 SATS 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Although we are only in November, thoughts start to turn to the Key Stage 2 SATs in May next year. 

This year the tests run from the 13th until 16th May.  

We are also looking at purchasing three revision books for each child this year to cover Reading, Maths 

and Grammar Punctuation and Spelling.  As you are probably aware, school budgets are tighter therefore 

we cannot cover the cost.  We have managed to secure a bulk buying discount of 60% of each book, 

therefore if you would like to purchase the books through school kindly complete the slip below and 

return to office by Friday 16th November.  

These books will be used for additional support with homework and will help the children to be familiar 

with the format of the questions they are likely to face.  The book goes through step by step how 

questions are dealt with in the Key Stage 2 SATs. 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Ms Laura Kelsey 

SANTANDER BANK DETAILS:  

Account Name:  St Marks CE Primary School  

Sort Code:  09 01 55 

Account No.:  47094809 

It is important that you give a Payee Reference, which must be your child’s initial and surname and 

the trip/event name (abbreviated if necessary). Thank you.  

 

Key Stage 2 SATS 

Child’s Name _________________________________________________________ 

 

o I include a contribution of £7.50 paid by BACS/CHEQUE/CASH   (please confirm payment method)   

   

 

 

Signed ______________________parent/carer       Date:  ______________________ 


